



Mr J J Baggaley
St.Lukes@ellesmere.com
Mr D J Morgan
St.Bedes@ellesmere.com
Mrs Z J Fisher
St.Hildas@ellesmere.com
Mr J S & Mrs J M Underhill
St.Oswalds@ellesmere.com

2nd May 2022

Dear Parent,

The Sixth Form Houses would like to extend an invite to the Sixth Form Saints' Houses' 'Cheese and Wine' Evening on Friday 27th May 2022 from 5:30pm to 7:30pm on the Terraces.

This is a great chance to see tutors, House staff, have a face-to-face chat and also meet other parents whilst sharing a glass or two of wine. In the past it has been a well-attended evening and has proved to be a relaxing, informal way to end a busy half term of study and revision. Please let your respective House know by Friday 20th May 2022 if you are attending so we know numbers for catering, using the emails below:

St.Lukes@ellesmere.com

St.Bedes@ellesmere.com

St.Hildas@ellesmere.com

St.Oswalds@ellesmere.com

If you cannot attend nil responses are appreciated.

Kind regards,

Mr J S & Mrs J M Underhill

Mrs Z J Fisher

Mr J J Baggaley

Mr D J Morgan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School

Registered Charity number 1103049Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406